
 

To our valued customers and partners, 

 

We are facing an unprecedented situation that is affecting our families, businesses and communities. 

Pulmonary Providers Group, Inc. is committed to supporting our clients/patients throughout the course 

of this pandemic and to providing continuity of service. I want to update you on how we are 

approaching the situation. 

 

The health and safety of our employees, customers and partners is our highest priority. We have 

augmented our Business Continuity Plan with specific steps to account for COVID-19 based on advisor 

input and CDC guidance.  

 

All employee who can perform their jobs from remote locations are now working from home. We have 

successfully tested our remote working capabilities and are fully equipped to maintain the high-quality 

customer service you expect from us.  

 

We realize that in this time of crisis, it is critical that we make it possible for you to continue receive 

services you depend on .We are committed to  respond to the unique demands that you may be facing. 

Pulmonary Providers Group Inc. leadership team is continuously meeting to assess and appropriately 

respond to the crisis as it evolves. We will adjust our operations to maintain continuity of service and to 

support the safety and health of all impacted. We are working tirelessly to help everyone stay safe while 

simultaneously continuing to serve you.  

 

This is an unprecedented time for everyone, and the situation is changing daily. We are committed to 

maintaining our business operations and ensuring you continue to receive the highest quality service 

without disruption. Thank you for your continued trust in Pulmonary Providers Group, Inc.  

 

Sincerely, 

Jerzy Fiszer 

Pulmonary Providers Group, Inc. 

Operation Manager 


